

Holmes, Donna <dholmes@palisadessd.org>

Community Message - Wednesday, December 9, 2020

1 message

Dr. Bridget O'Connell <superintendent@palisadessd.org> Reply-To: dholmes@palisadessd.org To: dholmes@palisadessd.org

Wed, Dec 9, 2020 at 5:25 PM

Dear Palisades Families,

Thank you for all that you are doing to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 in our community. We are all working together to keep our schools and programs moving forward during this school year and truly appreciate your diligence and support in keeping our school community safe. Here are just a few items that I wanted to share with you this evening.

New Email Account for COVID Issues/Notifications:

Our school nurses will now be monitoring the following (new) email address for COVID-related issues covidnurse@palisadessd.org. They will be monitoring this email account over the weekends and holidays so that we remain up to date with any information you share regarding testing or students who are symptomatic. Please use this email to send any requested documents regarding COVID-19 so that your children's status can be updated before the start of school on the next face to face school day. To help us quickly manage the information you share, include your student's name and building in the subject line of the email. You can also use this email to contact the district nurses with any questions regarding COVID-19.

Please continue to notify our nurses and principals if you have a COVID positive situation which arises in your home, or if your child(ren) are symptomatic. This will help us to expedite our case investigation and notify any close contacts. We ask that you continue to notify your child(ren)'s building principal and our nurses (at the email above) on weekends, evenings and during our holiday break so that we can stay on top of any new developments.

Bucks County Department of Health - Informational Notice

Please refer to the attached notice from the Bucks County Department of Health which provides guidance for Isolation and Quarantine Guidelines (effective today). Please review this important information: BCDH COVID-19 Information Sheet December 2020.pdf

Deadline for Changes for 2nd Semester Due:

Again, today is the final day to request changes in your child(ren)'s mode of education and/or transportation for the 2nd semester beginning Tuesday, January 26th. If a change is not requested, your child(ren) will remain in the current mode of education (face to face or online with our Palisades Cyber Academy) throughout the remainder of the 2020-21 school year. For requested changes only, please complete the attached google form: https://forms.gle/QGsyqkSuzWRDWh329

Once again, thank you for your attention to this information and for your support of our staff and students.

Regards,

Dr. Bridget O'Connell

Superintendent

Palisades School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Palisades School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.